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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, March 5, 2019)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Friday, March 8, 2019

1. CALL TO ORDER BY SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR
2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
Mr. Mignon stated he was honored to attend Congressman Waltz's program
in Daytona where one of the students from Pedro Menendez High School
was recognized for being accepted into West Point Academy.

Mrs. Barrera attended Congressman Rutherford's ceremony in December where
many students from St. Johns County were honored for being accepted
into various military branches and schools and is so proud of these students.

4, WORKSHOP TOPICS:
4.01 Silverleaf DRI Mitigation- presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director
for Planning and Government Relations

PUBLIC COMMENTS
1. Sean Baxter, 128 Catherine Towers Lane, St. Augustine, FL 32092
Mr. Baxter spoke about Silverleaf 16A School Site.

2. Bill Murray, 305 Vicki Towers Drive, ST. Augustine, FL 32092
Mr. Murray spoke about Bartram Downs, HOA, Silverleaf.

3. Sean Scullion, 208 Towers Ranch Drive, St. Augustine, FL 32092
Mr. Scullion spoke about Silverleaf High School on CR 16A.

4. Heidi Matheny, 204 Towers Ranch Drive, St. Augustine, FL 32092
Ms. Matheny spoke on 'say no to Silverleaf DRI!"

4.02 Marathon Health Update- presented by Michael Degutis, Chief Financial Officer,
Cathy Weber, Director for Salaries/Benefits, and Patrick Snodgrass, Director
for Purchasing

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS
1. Kristin Thomas, 33 Matanzas Circle, St. Augustine, FL 32080
Ms. Thomas spoke about extended day fee increases.

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
Mr. Allen appreciated the information shared during this the challenging Board
Workshop, the hard work of the staff, and accepts the challenge of where we are
and where we are going as a community.

Mr. Canan thanked the Planning and Governmental Relations staff for their hard work.
He attended the Art Showcase and commented on how special the Arts are for students
and we as a school district.

Mrs. Slough appreciated the informational conversation regarding the Silverleaf DRI.

Mrs. Barrera commented that putting school sites in place can be complicated; she
is comforted by the team's knowledge.
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Mr. Forson enjoyed the student talent in regard to the Art Showcase as well as the
STEM Fair, led by Christine Stephan, Director for Instructional Services Elementary
Education. These were great events and we received wonderful feedback. He
appreciates the work of the staff in putting these events together.

7. ADJOURNMENT at 10:57 AM
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